
 

 
Invitation to Submit  

Proposals  
Request for Proposals #2024-388 

Lease of Office Space 
 
Oneida County is requesting proposals from interested property owners or developers for leasing a full 
service (or gross) lease of up to 8,500 square feet of professional office space to accommodate the Oneida 
County Department of Motor Vehicle’s operations and service center.   
 
Copies of the RFP may be downloaded at https://ocgov.net/departments/purchasing/rfps/ 
  
Proposals prepared in accordance with the conditions contained in the RFP must be received by the 
Commissioner of Public Works by 4:00 PM EST on July 12, 2024. Proposals must be submitted as a single 
PDF document by email to publicworks@ocgov.net. The subject line for the email must read “Proposal – 
Lease of Office Space”. 
 
Oneida County reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. If a low number of proposals is submitted, 
the right to extend the deadline is reserved. The County also reserves the right to reject all proposals if 
determined to be in the best interest of The County . 
 
The County of Oneida, in order to promote its established Affirmative Action Plan, invites proposals from 
minority groups. This policy applies to all persons without regard to age, race, creed, color, national origin, 
gender, religion, sexual orientation, disability, military status, marital status, genetic predisposition or 
carrier status or political affiliation or belief. 
 
 
Date: June 28, 2024     Alfred A. Barbato 

Director of Purchasing 
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